
In grateful memory to Colonel Frederick W. Huntington who served the San Antonio Chapter as 

President from 1952 until his death the name of this Chapter has been designated as Colonel Frederick 

W Huntington Chapter No 4.   

This resolution was passed May 11th 1963.  The Chapter was designated the Huntington Chapter until 

the Winter of 1974 when it again was designated the San Antonio Chapter in the Spring of 1974. 

Colonel Huntington was Texas State President 1954/55. He was also National Genealogist General. 

He was an officer in the Army from 1916 until his retirement in 1947. 

For his service in WWI he was awarded the French Croix de Guerre, 1918 and Silver Star Citation 

for the Victory Medal.  

Colonel Huntington is buried at Arlington National Cemetery 

Reference July 1963 Sons of the American Magazine page 16. Winter 1974 page 31. Spring 

1974 page 32. 


